
From:   BoardSec
Sent:   April 28, 2014 9:58 AM
To:     
Subject:        FW: EB-2013-0442 - Sumac Ridge

From: Patricia Peace   
Sent: April-27-14 11:21 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2013-0442 - Sumac Ridge

The Gray Road transmission line and a distribution line crossing Wild Turkey Road components 
of the Sumac Ridge project, will NOT ensure reliability and quality of electricity services and 
will also not meet high safety and environmental standards set under government policy
The applicant has indicated that the Sumac Ridge project might supply energy to meet the needs 
of 1800 residents. 
Pontypool, Bethany and Janetville - total 2241 households, therefore this project will not meet 
their needs.
The majority of these residents are very much opposed to this project and we would therefore ask 
you to please refuse the abovementioned application.
Yours truly,
JIM NEWTON
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